


Open Board Meeting- March 15, 2012
· Call To Order- 6:37 PM by Roly 
· In Attendance:  Roly, Larry, Charles, Matt, Mariann, Hannah, Tracy, Chuck, Clyde, Steve, Jennifer, Jesse 
· Membership attendance:  John Jordan & Mike Boyd
· Minutes Approved – The minutes were approved from the last meeting
· Open Meeting:
· Select League- John Jordan shared his thoughts on the Select league last year.  
· Anything else- There were no other topics addressed by the Membership in attendance 
· Close Meeting 

New Business:
· BoD Contact list- A contact list will be created of all the BoD Members please update the sheet being passed around and provide shirt and jacket sizes
· BoD Shirts/jackets- will be ordered, have the shirts determined and still looking at options for jackets
· Locations for BoD Meetings- Wegman’s was used for some of the coach’s interviews and worked well.  Will look for other options when the library is not available. 
· Pick of up CLYFL items- Will need to get with Katrina to pick up the CLYFL items she has, Mariann to contact her to set up a time to pick these item ups
· Forms- Larry will be looking at the current expense, deposit etc forms to see if any additional information is needed.  Once he has confirmed these forms will be posted on the website and distributed to the Board for use this year. 
· Coaches Certification – All Head coaches and Head Assistant coaches will need to have their USA football certification completed and submitted to Matt prior to the draft.  If this has not been completed the coach will not be allowed in the draft room
· Coaching Clinics- Matt and Charles are looking for additional coaches clinics for new coaches and for seasoned coaches 
· Coaches- Matt has almost completed the interview process for all coaches, the coach selection will be approved during the April 19th Closed BoD Meeting
· Parents meeting for D football on March 29th - CLYFL will be hosting a parent meeting for all D league families to come in and get more information on the D league.  They will discuss, Safety, Equipment and have some coaches/BoD members to help answer any questions on the program.
· Professor Caswell Meeting- Ricky asked about having Professor Caswell come back to talk to the board, Ricky was not able to attend so we were not sure of the topic so we deferred this to the next board meeting so we can come up with a time and location for this meeting
· Physical form The BoD reviewed the new CLYFL Physical form; this looks great and will be a nice add for the members when they are taking their children in for physicals.  There were a few minor updates requested, Valerie will make these changes by Friday, 3/16 and get them to Steve to load onto the Website so they are available when registration opens on 3/17
· Select League – The Select league will be in place for the 2012 season some changes will be made to the coach selection requirements and minimum play rules
· Next Meeting, There is NO BoD meeting on Thursday, April 5th   The next Open BoD meeting is scheduled for 4/19/12 at Wegman’s in the upstairs dinning 
· Anything else- There has been a request to have player conflicts added to the information coaches receive prior to the draft.  For example if a player also plays on a Travel Soccer or baseball team this information will be communicated to all coaches prior to the draft
· Adjourned- The Meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM

Action Items:
Mariann will send out a blast to all BoD Members that were not present to get their contact information and shirt and jacket sizes so these items can be ordered.
Mariann will create a CLYFL 2012 BoD contact listing 
Mariann will follow up with Katina to pick up the CLYFL items
Larry will review all Treasurer expense, deposit etc forms and make sure there are no changes that will need to be made and will get these forms to Mariann and Steve
Matt & Charles will be working on creating a proposal for coaching clinics for the CLYFL coaches
Matt will have the coach selection list prepared for approval at the April 19th Closed BoD meeting
All Board members are asked to attend if possible the March 29th D league parent meeting to help answer questions and show support for the league
Valerie will update the CLYFL Physical form by Friday, March 16th and send this to Steve
Steve will add the New CLYFL Physical form to the Website in the Registration section prior to opening registration on 3/17/12
Steve will come up with how to add the player conflicts to the information the coaches receive prior to the draft
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